
 

 

 

 

1 February 2023 

 

Critical Minerals Strategy Submission by Tivan Limited 
 

The Board of Tivan Limited (ASX: TVN) (“Tivan” or the “Company”) is pleased to advise that the Company has 
made a submission to the Australian Federal Government’s refresh of the Critical Minerals Strategy. 

The submission has been made in response to the Government’s “Australia’s Critical Minerals Strategy: 
Discussion Paper” and the request for critical minerals industry participants to respond to issues raised to assist 
in formulating the new strategy.  

A copy of the Company’s submission can be found at: https://www.tngltd.com.au/investors/company-
submissions/ 

 

Comment from Executive Chairman 

Mr Grant Wilson commented: 

“The critical minerals sector is on the cusp of significant, durable and global change. The Federal government’s 
refresh of the Critical Mineral Strategy is a welcome opportunity for Tivan to provide thought leadership and 
to contribute to policy formation at this pivotal time.” 

 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of the Company. 

 

Inquiries 
Tony Bevan 
Company Secretary: + 61 8 9327 0900 
Email: corporate@tivan.com.au 
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